
 

 

 

 

EMS SYSTEM ADVISORY #2015-07/13 
 
TO:   Riverside County EMS System 
 
FROM:  Daved van Stralen, Medical Director   

  Bruce Barton, EMS Agency Director  
 

SUBJECT:  Tranexamic Acid (TXA) Trial Study – Education review 
 
DATE:   July 13, 2015 

 
 
As part of the regional TXA trial study with ICEMA, education updates are provided as a result of the CQI 
process of TXA patients. ICEMA has sent out education to the providers and REMSA will be releasing TXA 
policy update as part of the continuing education for the trial study. This education includes review of 
the inclusion criteria and a general overview of REMSA policy 5801. Upon release, the participating 
agencies will be given 6 weeks to educate all of your active duty ALS personnel. When this education has 
been completed, please provide a letter to REMSA stating your completion.  
 
Please contact the trauma coordinator at REMSA, Shanna Kissel Shkissel@rivcocha.org, if you have any 
questions.  
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